Dear Christine

| write in strong support of Harm Tidden’s membership of the Board of ECFS.

| have known Prof Tiddens for 13 years and can vouch for his skill, integrity and commitment to
improving the lives of patients with CF and their families. He is a hard-working ambassador for the
ECFS and friend to the CF community.

Yours sincerely

Steve Stick

Stephen Stick MB BChir PhD FRACP FAAHMS

Northern Star Professor of Children’s Respiratory Health Research Director, Centre for Children’s
Respiratory Health Research, Telethon Kids Institute NHMRC Practitioner Fellow Physician, Princess

Margaret Hospital for Children.
Clinical Professor, University of Western Australia.

Perth, Western Australia



